
QUESTION ON NOTICE

ASKED

Wednesday, 1 May 2024

Answer Due: Friday, 31 May 2024

 
516 MR P WEIR ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND COMMUNITY SAFETY (HON M RYAN)

Will the Minister advise when the Clifton Police Station will reopen, and if the two police officers allocated
to the station have commenced operations given the recent signage in April 2024 states, ‘Closed Until
Further Notice’ redirect your concerns to the Toowoomba or Warwick Police’? 


